
Approved 
 
 

King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 
September 9, 2019 

 
 
Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:30 a.m.  The monthly 
Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar;s office.  In attendance were 
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General 
Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary. 
 
Minutes were reviewed  and approved. 
 
Next meeting will be held on October 8, 2019. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:35 a.m were all in attendance moved to the hearing room in the 
courthouse for L&A Testing of voting for equipment for November 5th election.. 
 
Mary Ann Levere, 
Secretary 


